P: 605.773.3562

Ţ

605.773.6631

Е: предито@атите.sp.us



DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC SAFETY

prevention - protection - enforcement

STATE FIRE MARSHAL

February 28, 2012

Dear Fire Chief:

We have been contacted again by Explore Information Services, to let us know that they will be conducting an update of the National Fire Station Database starting in mid March.

The last survey conducted in 2008 resulted in a response of 65% from South Dakota Fire Departments. They have asked for our assistance again to let South Dakota Fire Departments know that this survey would be forth coming. Explore Information Services would like to improve on South Dakotas response. Please take a few minutes of your time and complete the survey.

Questions regarding the survey can be directed to Kathy Enga at 800-531-9125, extension 74266 or e-mail Kathy.Enga@Exploredata.com.

Sincerely,

Paul Merriman, State Fire Marshal